
 

 

No. OFF.DEP/2020                                            28th July, 2020 

N O T I C E 
 

F.E. Admission (2020-21)  

 

 

Prospective students seeking admission to DJSCE (B.Tech & 

M.Tech courses) for the academic year 2020-21 as well as their 

parents are requested to note that all the relevant information 

regarding the admission will be made available on the college website 

www.djsce.ac.in. The institute is currently waiting for the admission 

notification as well as the announcement of MHT-CET to be 

conducted by the CET Cell, DTE, Maharashtra State. We will be able 

to start the admission process for the A.Y. 2020-21, only after 

receiving directives from the concerned authorities. 

 
All the necessary guidance and instructions regarding the 

admission process will be provided in detail on the college website, 

as and when the same is available.  

 
Students & parents are requested not to visit the college 

premises under any circumstances for admission related information 

in view of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. 

 
  Best of Luck and good wishes to all the prospective students! 

 
 
 
 

  Dr. Hari Vasudevan 
                                                                            (Principal) 

 

http://www.djsce.ac.in/

